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Dear Friends of BGACDC:

We have a new digital home, and we
hope you'll come to see us.

Our new address is:
www.bgacdc.com. We are easier to find
than our old home, and we think you'll
find the place more welcoming and with
more current information about what we
are doing.

For thirty-four years, BGACDC has
striven to make a positive difference in
the lives of low-to-moderate income
residents in Phillips County. Everyone
has something positive to contribute to
the community, and through networking,
partnering and collaborating we can have
a big impact on young adults and their
children.

But our success depends to a high degree
on the knowledge and support of the
larger community and its investment in
the work that we do.

That's why a hospitable home on the web
is important.

So visit us whenever you can and, please,
help us and let us know how we can do
better.

Striving to make a positive difference in the Delta,

Beatrice Shelby, Executive Director,
Boys, Girls, Adults Community Development

To help BGACDC continue serving the community, please visit our website at
www.bgacdc.com, and click on "Donate.”
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